Hunt, Deltel & Co.Ltd

Jose Luis Jauregi
Echebastar Fleet
Muelle Eroxape
Bermeo

15% April 2019
Dear Jose Luis,

| refer to your invitation to participate in your MSC program.

| am pleased to confirm that Hunt, Deltel & Co. Ltd is willing to participate in your MSC
certification program.

We wish you the very best and assure you of our continued support.

Yours Sincerely,

Christophe Houareau
Managing Director.
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